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I feel the proposed facility is needed, however it is too close to housing and will negatively impact the vicinity. 
The scale of this facility is at odds with the development precinct in Moss Vale.  

Transport options closer to the freeway would be more suitable, further from suburban housing. The potential 
impact that large trucks and a facility of this size will have on neighbouring suburbs is extreme and not suitable 
for the area. 

As a local organic farmer i am concerned about the sustainability and impact that micro plastics generated by 
the facility will have on our immediate environment. We enjoy the closest arable land to Sydney, and a good 
rainfall in the highlands. To think this is environment is being threatened by a recycling facility is ironic. We 
need the recycling, but not in an area that can contaminate our local environment. There are many areas of 
poorer less-arable soil in the Wingecarribee Shire that would be better suited to a large industrial facility like 
the one proposed. 
 

 




